
 

Star of the Week Holiday Club 

We will be running a Holiday Club at 

Half Term for children who attend St 

Philip’s as follows: 

Week Commencing  Monday 17th 

February 2020  

£15 per FULL day - 8.30am to 5.00pm 

£8 per HALF day - flexible to individual       

requirements but no more than 4 

hours. 

Application forms can be found on the 

school website, please complete and 

send into school as soon as possible. 

Please note that the club will only run if 

we have enough children on each day 

and the places will be allocated on a 

first come first served basis. 

 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘HOPE’ 

RecD -        Seth  

RecP -        Amelia  

RecV/W -  Noah  

Y1L-            Parker  

Y1B -           Noah  

Y1C-            Mehki  

Y2K -           Ava Rose  

Y2R -           Leon  

Y2C -           Shaurya  

Y3E -           Sasha  

Y3H  -          Isla  

Y3W -          Lucas  

Y4D –          Alissia  

Y4B -           Fabian  

Y4LMc -       Isobelle  

Y5A -            Ben  

Y5LT/HB–   Amelia  

Y5S -   Kyle  

Y6H -           Noah  

Y6C -   Alexander  

 

 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please remember to top-up your 

child’s Parent Pay account in order 

for them to receive snack and/or a 

school lunch. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 10th January 2020 

School closes on Friday 14th 

February 2020 & we return on 

Monday 24th February 2020. 

Welcome Back 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming 

Events 

January 2020 

13th—Y6 Bake Sale, 50p per 

cake—see overleaf 

15th —Y3 Liverpool Museum 

Egyptians  Trip 

16th —Y2AK Class Worship at 

9.00am 

17th—Y1 Chester Zoo Trip 

23rd—Y5EA Class Worship at 

9.00am 

30th—Y1HL Class Worship at 

9.00am 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/


Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Polite Reminders 

We no longer accept cash or cheques for school trips 
at the school office.  All payments are to be made 
online. 
 
When ringing the Absence Line to advise school that 

your child will not be in due to sickness please ensure 

you tell us the  nature of your child’s illness. 

 

As the cold weather is    

upon us please send your 

child in with a named coat, 

hat, scarf and gloves. 

Just to remind parents/carers that children are not 

to be picked up from school during lunchtime hours. 

If you need to pick your child up for an appointment, 

please ensure it is either before lunch starts or after 

it has finished. 

Lunch times are as follows; 

Reception between 11.45am—12.50pm 

Y1 & Y2 between 12.10pm—1.20pm 

Y3-Y6 between 12.30pm—1.30pm 

 Please can parents send any email enquiries to  

stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk  and not the office account as this is 

not a monitored account. 

Attendance Award 

A reminder that online applications for Reception Classes for 

September 2020 close at midnight on Wednesday 15th January 

2020.  

For more information please contact The Admissions Team, 

Families & Wellbeing, New Town House, Buttermarket Street,  

WA1 2NH.  Tel 01925 446226 

warrington.gov.uk/admissions 

Admissions to Reception Classes 2020 

Y6 Bake Sale 

Annabelle and Lucy from Y6 are raising money for 

Macmillan Cancer Support by holding a Bake Sale on 

Monday 13th January for children in both the year 6    

classes. Children will need to bring in 

50p to purchase a cake. 

 Burns Night Ceilidh  

 To be held at St Philip’s Church,  
Westbrook on Saturday 25th January,  
7pm—10pm  
 
 Come and dance with the  
EverReady Ceilidh Band  
Tickets: £10 Adults  
   £5 Children  
Includes a light supper/nibbles  
Online booking available  
www.stphilipswestbrook.co.uk/burns-night  
or  
Call: 01925 719650  
Email: stphilips@westwarringtonchurch.uk 


